
 

 

 

SWCV/VRN/Notice/2025/252      08.07.2025 

 

Notice 

 

Dear Students, 

This is to inform you that there will be an On-Spot Story Writing Competition 

on 10/07/2025 at 3:00 PM in Room no. 07. This competition is meant for 

shortlisting candidates who will represent Sunbeam Women’s College Varuna, 

through their writing, in the upcoming book “The Ganges” proposed in 

collaboration with Scholastics India. 

All students are encouraged to take part wholeheartedly, as there will be a rigorous 

selection process. Ultimately, only the top 20 students from across all Sunbeam 

Schools and Colleges will be selected. These selected students will then 

be trained, guided, mentored, and nurtured over a period of time, with the aim 

of having their articles published in the book on the Ganges.  

Those who are interested to participate may contact the event in-charges –  

Dr. Dipti Agrawal – 9838187750 

Dr. Diptarup Ghosh Dastidar – 8874677561 

 

Date of Event – 10/07/2025 (Thursday) 

Time – 3:00 PM onwards 

Venue – Room No. 07 

 

 

  Dr. Shalini Singh        Dr. Rajeev Singh 

Administrative Head                              Principal  


